McMahon, Lucy

From: FOI Responses

Sent: 05 February 2025 15:46
To:
Subject:

Thank you for your Freedom of Information request dated 15 January 2025, for information about
the use of executive search recruitment companies.

Please find below City of Doncaster Council’s responses to the questions you have raised.
Request:

In the previous 36 months on how many occasions have you engaged the services of an Executive
Search recruitment company? i.e. a recruitment service for senior staff on a retained fee basis.
Response:

In the previous 36 months City of Doncaster Council have engaged the services of an Executive
Search recruitment company on 2 occasions.

Request:

If the response to Request 1 is positive what fees, either in percentage or a pounds and pence
figure, where paid by your organisation to the supplier.

Response:
The amount paid by City of Doncaster Council to the supplier was £35,311.36.

| hope that this information is useful to you.

City of Doncaster Council estimates that it has cost £49.00 to respond to this request for information.
Reviewing any decisions made:

If you are not happy with this reply you can ask us to review our response. To do this write to us

within 40 working days of receiving your response at the address below or
email FOIAppeals@doncaster.gov.uk

If you do not agree with the review decision you can apply to the Information Commissioner’s Office
(ICO) for a decision about our compliance or otherwise with the Freedom of Information legislation.
Contact details for the ICO are: Information Commissioner's Office, Wycliffe House, Water
Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire, SK9 5AF. www.ico.org.uk Telephone 0303 123 1113.

Yours sincerely,

Lucy McMahon

Freedom of Information Officer
Corporate Resources

City of Doncaster Councll

Phone 01302 736000
Address Civic Office, Waterdale, Doncaster, DN1 3BU
1



Email FOl@doncaster.gov.uk
Website www.doncaster.qgov.uk




